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  Paper Toys: Animals Bishop Parigo,2016-10-15
Paper Toys is a wonderful new series of
interactive craft books that allow children to pop
out and build their own paper toys. While
complimentary, each volume in the series is
designed by a different talented artist, lending a
stylized look to their fanciful creations. With
several themes to choose from including Robots,
Monsters, Fantasy Creatures, and Animals, the
options for imaginative play are endless. Printed
on durable cardstock and die-cut, each toy is easy
to assemble with no glue or scissors needed.
  Paper Wonderland Michelle Romo,2010-04-20 Get
ready to go on the paper adventure of a lifetime
in Paper Wonderland! From the moment you step foot
in the Neighborhood, you'll meet new friends to
accompany you on your travels. Go hiking through
the Forest with woodland creatures, and then relax
with a dip in the Ocean. Trade your beach towel
for a safari hat and go on a Jungle excursion that
will have you swinging from the trees! Finally,
return to the Big City to take in some fabulous
sights. So sweet they make your teeth hurt,
Michelle Romo's characters are begging to be
brought to life with just scissors and tape.
Besides adorable animals and people, the
collection also includes a pirate ghost, a toaster
oven, cute mustaches you can wear and much, much
more! Come on! Grab your scissors and tape and
let's visit Paper Wonderland! This book includes:
32 paper toy templates to cut out and build
Downloadable PDFs of each paper toy template Step-
by-step photographic instructions to make each toy



3

Beautiful illustrations, colorful patterns and
lots of fun!
  Origami Animal Boxes Kit Kimura
Yoshihisa,2020-07-07 Chunky, kawaii, blocky and
adorable, these 16 clever folded paper animals all
conceal a secret-they double as containers to
store precious objects or small gift items like
money, candy or notes. Though they're perfect for
those special gifts to friends and loved ones,
these cute animal models are almost too sweet to
give away! You'll want to fold up the entire
collection and display it proudly on your own desk
or shelf. Each animal model has its own distinct
personality: The pointy-nosed Collie is eager to
please, sitting at attention waiting for you to
put something in the recess on her back Two
different Fat Hippo models appear to be wading,
open-mouthed and hungry for something to eat A
two-toned Chunky Whale has enough room in its
belly for little candies, folded money or secret
notes A pair of friendly Box Dragons stand ready
to guard whatever you entrust to them, be it a
golden treasure or a special keepsake A chicken
family-complete with Hen, Rooster, their cute
Little Chick and a Baby Hatchling And many more!
The full-color book in this kit contains detailed
step-by-step folding instructions for each model
as well as a clear overview of the origami paper
folding basics. There is enough colorful folding
paper provided with the kit to allow you to create
each of the models. This kit includes: A full-
color 64-page instruction book Step-by-step
folding instructions 48 high-quality single-sided
origami folding sheets.
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  Papertoy Monsters Brian Castleforte,2010-12-29 A
breakthrough paper-folding book for kids—paper
airplanes meet Origami meets Pokemon. Papertoys,
the Internet phenomenon that’s hot among graphic
designers and illustrators around the world, now
comes to kids in the coolest new book. Created and
curated by Brian Castleforte, a graphic designer
and papertoy pioneer who rounded up 25 of the
hottest papertoy designers from around the world
(Indonesia, Japan, Australia, Italy, Croatia,
Chile, even Jackson, Tennessee), Papertoy Monsters
offers 50 fiendishly original die-cut designs that
are ready to pop out, fold, and glue. The book
interleaves card stock with paper stock for a
unique craft package; the graphics are colorful
and hip, combining the edginess of anime with the
goofy fun of Uglydolls and other collectibles.
Plus each character comes with its own back-story.
And the results are delicious: meet Pharaoh Thoth
Amon, who once ruled Egypt but is now a mummy who
practices dark magic in his sarcophagus. Or Zumbie
the Zombie, who loves nothing more than a nice
plate of brains and yams. NotSoScary, a little
monster so useless at frightening people that he
has to wear a scary mask. Yucky Chuck, the
lunchbox creature born in the deepest depths of
your school bag. Plus Zeke, the monster under your
bed, Nom Nom, eater of cities, and Grumpy Gramps,
the hairy grandpa monster with his very own
moustache collection.
  Origami Zoo ,2011 Origami Zoo contains twenty-
five delightful origami animal designs. Kids will
love creating such critters as koalas, monkeys,
butterflies, vultures, and more. Color photos and
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helpful illustrations make the instructions easy
to follow. Origami Zoo comes with 60 sheets of
origami paper. Paul Jackson is a professional
paper artist and instructor living in Tel Aviv,
Israel. His work has been exhibited in museums and
galleries around the world. He is the author of
Origami Toys: Paper Toys that Fly, Tumble, and
Spin. Create your own paper menagerie!
  Origami Animal Boxes Kit Kimura
Yoshihisa,2020-09-15 Chunky, kawaii, blocky and
adorable, these 16 clever folded paper animals all
conceal a secret--they double as containers to
store precious objects or small gift items like
money, candy or notes. Though they're perfect for
those special gifts to friends and loved ones,
these cute animal models are almost too sweet to
give away! You'll want to fold up the entire
collection and display it proudly on your own desk
or shelf. Each animal model has its own distinct
personality: The pointy-nosed Collie is eager to
please, sitting at attention waiting for you to
put something in the recess on her back Two
different Fat Hippo models appear to be wading,
open-mouthed and hungry for something to eat A
two-toned Chunky Whale has enough room in its
belly for little candies, folded money or secret
notes A pair of friendly Box Dragons stand ready
to guard whatever you entrust to them, be it a
golden treasure or a special keepsake A chicken
family--complete with Hen, Rooster, their cute
Little Chick and a Baby Hatchling And many more!
The full-color book in this kit contains detailed
step-by-step folding instructions for each model
as well as a clear overview of the origami paper
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folding basics. There is enough colorful folding
paper provided with the kit to allow you to create
each of the models. This kit includes: A full-
color 64-page instruction book Step-by-step
folding instructions 48 high-quality single-sided
origami sheets that can be printed and folded
  Easy Origami for Kids Naoko Ishibashi,2022-01-28
Kids will have great fun folding their very own
cute origami models--from animals and sweet treats
to vehicles and flowers. All the models in this
book are easy to fold using ordinary paper. The
colorful paper characters and objects are
adorable, and offer kids a chance to have fun away
from screens while honing their fine motor skills.
The versatile models look great displayed on a
desk or bookshelf, but can also be used for
interactive play. Kids will learn to fold the
following colorful paper characters and objects:
Cute Animals, like a stripe-tailed Squirrel, a Cat
with Kitten (both wearing Bow Ties!) and a Lion
with a mane Adorable insects, including a Ladybug,
a Dragonfly and a Honeybee Tempting Snacks &
Sweets, such as a Cupcake and Lollipops Planes,
Trucks, Cars and a speedy Bullet Train Friendly
Flowers including Violets, Tulips and Carnations
  The Ultimate Book of Origami Animals Fumiaki
Shingu,2020-08-11 Fold your favorite origami
animals--from cute Panda Cubs, Kittens and
Penguins to the menacing Great White Shark and
Tyrannosaurus Rex. The easy-to-follow step-by-step
instructions in this book show you how to quickly
fold 120 amazing animal origami models. Once
you're done folding them, you can decorate your
creations with eye stickers to create a truly
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lifelike collection of creatures. The following
are just a few of the unique origami projects you
can create with this book: Three different kinds
of cuddly Dogs and Cats A pride of Lions A floppy-
eared Elephant, complete with pleated trunk and
pile of poop! A spiny-but-cute Porcupine--watch
your fingers! A sleepy-eyed Sloth--hang him upside
down for a nap A Panda parent and baby--including
bamboo to munch on! A playful Otter with her fishy
snack A friendly Flying Squirrel An adorable pair
of Bunnies, complete with crunchy Carrots! Snakes,
Lizards, Sharks, Crustaceans, Primates, Dinosaurs,
and so much more! Japanese author Fumiaki Shingu
is one of the world's leading origami experts,
having published over 20 books on the subject.
Fumiaki is an avid proponent of the art of origami
in Japan, and he specializes in creating fun and
easy-to-fold original origami models.
  Super Cute Paper Toys -Diy- Eva
Minguet,2016-09-12 The DIY phenomenon is growing.
Thanks to expert artists in the world of
illustration and papercraft, we gathered 37
excellent quality, printed templates on couché
paper of 200 gr with which to create fabulous toys
of all kinds of figures. Simple, detailed patterns
simulate volume and give realism to our toys,
accomplishing a true work of art.
  Realistic Origami Animals Fumiaki
Kawahata,2021-07-06 Create miniature versions of
your favorite creatures! Realistic Origami Animals
shows you how to create 32 exquisite paper animals
designed by renowned origami master, Fumiaki
Kawahata. This diverse collection features many
unusual models that will bring your origami skills
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to the next level and help you to explore the
endless possibilities of paper folding. This full-
color book has detailed, step-by-step instructions
showing you exactly how to fold each of the 32
impressive animals, including: Bison--A sturdy
model with a distinctive hump and a beard Elk--
Boasts an impressive rack of antlers in a
contrasting color Flying Squirrel--A kinetic piece
captured mid-flight with its wings outstretched
Dachshund--An adorable stretched pup who makes an
amusing companion Kangaroo--A muscular marsupial
with a sweet little joey peeking out from its
pouch Gorilla--A powerful presence with a furrowed
brow that will make you think twice before going
too close And many more! Kawahata's clever
projects draw their realism from unique and
innovative folding patterns--no wet folding
required!
  Easy Origami for Kids Naoko Ishibashi,2022-03-22
Kids will have great fun folding their very own
cute origami models--from animals and sweet treats
to vehicles and flowers. All the models in this
book are easy to fold using ordinary paper. The
colorful paper characters and objects are
adorable, and offer kids a chance to have fun away
from screens while honing their fine motor skills.
The versatile models look great displayed on a
desk or bookshelf, but can also be used for
interactive play. Kids will learn to fold the
following colorful paper characters and objects:
Cute Animals, like a stripe-tailed Squirrel, a Cat
with Kitten (both wearing Bow Ties!) and a Lion
with a mane Adorable insects, including a Ladybug,
a Dragonfly and a Honeybee Tempting Snacks &
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Sweets, such as a Cupcake and Lollipops Planes,
Trucks, Cars and a speedy Bullet Train Friendly
Flowers including Violets, Tulips and Carnations
  Kawaii Origami for Kids Ebook Naoko
Ishibashi,2023-10-17 Kids will have endless fun
folding these adorably cute origami paper models!
Naoko Ishibashi is Japan's most popular designer
of origami models for children, and the 20 models
in this kit are all incredibly cute and very easy
to fold! Most of the models require fewer than 20
steps and can be folded up in minutes using the 48
6 x 6 sheets of paper that are included. Folding
paper animals, cars, boats and planes offers kids
a chance to have fun while engaging their minds
and developing their motor skills. They get a
tremendous sense of accomplishment by folding and
playing with these charming models, which look
fantastic when displayed! Folding papers and
instructions are provided for 20 different models:
Cute aquatic animals including a curly-tailed
seahorse and a spotted sunfish Adorable mammals
including a playful seal and a bashful mouse Other
kawaii creatures like an easygoing jellyfish, a
pensive owl and slow-but-steady turtle A Chinese
junk, a sailboat and a cruise ship, plus a zippy
bus, car and airplane And many more!
  Japanese Paper Toys Kit Andrew Dewar,2016-09-27
Make moveable origami projects with this great
beginner-level origami kit! Origami Paper Toys Kit
is a unique paper craft kit that brings together
the of art paper folding and the fun of moveable
toys. Amaze your friends as you watch your origami
paper creations wiggle, walk, tumble, shuffle and
spin right before your eyes! No need to learn
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origami folding, painting or cutting—just punch
fold and enjoy! This easy origami kit contains: A
full-colored 64-page booklet Clear step-by-step
instruction and easy-to-follow diagrams 24 fun-to-
do projects with 16 pre-cut cardstock characters
40 double-sided sheets of durable folding &
construction papers 2 different paper sizes and
many colors The step-by-step diagrams clearly show
how an origami model is assembled as well as how
it will move. Basic explanations of tools and
techniques mean that the creative folder will soon
be folding their own original karakuri origami
creations! Origami projects include: Sumo
Wrestlers Bobbing Bird Jumping Frog Lola the
Ladybug And many more…
  Origami Pets: Easy & Fun Paper-Folding Projects
Anna George,2017-01-01 Kids can learn the art of
paper folding with Origami Pets. They will start
by practicing basic origami folds. Then they can
make a cute cat, a perky puppy, and more. The
crafts in this book are easy and super fun! Each
project includes colorful photos and step-by-step
instructions. Aligned to Common Core Standards and
correlated to state standards. Super Sandcastle is
an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  Origami Pets and Other Animals Muneji
Fuchimoto,2021-10-12 This exciting book shows you
how to fold realistic models of your favorite
pets, zoo animals and other wildlife! Master
origami designer Muneji Fuchimoto's clear
instructions show you how to fold 30 amazing
animal and insect models, including the following:
Five different popular dog breeds--complete with
stylish foldable outfits A cute little paper cat
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Less conventional pet models, including a
miniature pig, mouse and turtle Safari wildlife,
including an elephant with tusks, a lion with a
mane and a chimpanzee with a contrasting posterior
A brown bear with a freshly-caught salmon in its
mouth--folded from a single sheet of paper! And so
much more! These models are intermediate-level
origami projects, and require some prior folding
knowledge for the best experience.
  Origami Zoo Animals Anna George,2016-12-15 Kids
can learn the art of paper folding with Origami
Zoo Animals. They will start by practicing basic
origami folds. Then they can make a striped tiger,
a silly seal, and more. The crafts in this book
are easy and super fun! Each project includes
colorful photos and step-by-step instructions.
Aligned to Common Core Standards and correlated to
state standards. Super Sandcastle is an imprint of
Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  Kirigami Menagerie Hiroshi Hayakawa,2009 From
very easy to very advanced, paper animals to
create.
  Pop-Up Animals Anna Milbourne,2024-08-06 Immerse
yourself in five different animal scenes from all
around the world in this gorgeous pop-up book.
Ingenious paper engineering brings Richard
Johnson's adorable animals springing from the
pages - with actual movements. Tigers prowl and
monkeys swing, pandas play, a turtle flicks its
flippers to glide over a coral reef, and tall
giraffes raise their heads right out of the book!
  All Things Paper Ann Martin,2013-05-21 Make
decorative, simple do-it-yourself projects with
this friendly guide to paper crafting. You and
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your family will love to spend hours making
beautiful paper art, jewelry, and decorations with
All Things Paper. This easy paper crafts book
comes with simple-to-follow instructions and
detailed photos that show you how to create
colorful and impressive art objects to display at
home—many of which have practical uses. It is a
great book for experienced paper craft hobbyists
looking for new ideas or for new folders who want
to learn paper crafts from experts. Projects in
this papercrafting book include: Candle Luminaries
Citrus Slice Coasters Mysterious Stationery Box
Everyday Tote Bag Silver Orb Pendant Fine Paper
Yarn Necklace Wedding Cake Card Perfect Journey
Journal And many more… All the projects in this
book are designed by noted paper crafters like
Benjamin John Coleman, Patricia Zapata, and
Richela Fabian Morgan. They have all been creating
amazing objects with paper for many years. Whether
you're a beginner or have been paper crafting for
many years, you're bound to find something you'll
love in All Things Paper. Soon you will be on your
way to creating your own designs and paper art.
  Paper Mice Megan Wagner Lloyd,2019-05-21 A Bank
Street Best Book of the Year “Perfect for
storytime, and with so much to explore on each
page, a one-on-one read is also a must.” —School
Library Journal “A sweet depiction of
companionship and creature comforts.” —Publishers
Weekly It’s the middle of the night, and two paper
mice find adventure—and each other—as they explore
their new home in this beautifully written,
stunningly illustrated story of friendship. With a
snip and a clip, two paper mice are made. They are
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given names: Della and Ralph. Each alone, they
explore their new house in the dark. Della dashes
up the stairs; Ralph skitters through the dining
room. There is so much to see and so much to
discover! But a big, dark house can be scary for
those so small, until they find…each other.
Beautiful, cut-paper illustrations bring to life
this lyrical story of adventure and friendship.

Uncover the mysteries within Crafted by is
enigmatic creation, Cute Animal Paper Toys . This
downloadable ebook, shrouded in suspense, is
available in a PDF format ( PDF Size: *). Dive
into a world of uncertainty and anticipation.
Download now to unravel the secrets hidden within
the pages.
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